
From: Kirkwood, Rodney < >  
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 8:39 AM 
To: Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott 
<telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Sandy Auchterlonie < > 
Subject: Rescinding Bylaw SP-BL-122 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
On behalf of and myself, this is to request that South Pender Bylaw SP-BL-122 be 
rescinded. I sat on the South Pender APC at the time and the current version does not, in any way, reflect 
the discussions and sentiments espoused in that forum. 
 

. 
 
Regards, Rod Kirkwood 
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